## Lebanon High School and Junior High

Lebanon Community Unit School District #9 200 West Schuetz Street Lebanon, IL 62254-1571

Fax: 618-537-9588

Phone: 618-537-4423

Kimberly Emrick, Principal

www.LCUSD9.org

Dr. Amanda Ganey, Superintendent

Ms. Cheri Wright

**REF: PERMISSION FOR EVENT** 

Friday: Sep 20, 2024

I am requesting to have a few intersections barricaded (intersection of W. Schuetz/Monroe, intersection of Monroe/St. Louis Street, intersection of St.Louis St/Pearl street, intersection of Pearl St/W. Schuetz) and the following streets (Monroe, St. Louis Street (brick street), Pearl and W Schuetz) closed down in town in order to have a homecoming parade.

The route we intend to take would be to start out at our school (Lebanon High School) in the back parking lot, head North on Monroe Street, make a right and head east on St. Louis Street (brick street road), make another right and head South on Pearl Street, finishing our Parade on West Schuetz Street heading back into the high school parking lot.

If it is possible, kindly let us have this portion of the town shut down from 1:00pm-2:30pm the day of the parade (Friday, September 20, 2024). We will place No Parking signs along the route. We are also requesting barricades to be placed at the intersections listed above and permission to put No Parking Signs along the route listed above.

Thank you for your consideration,

KaCee Floyd

Lebanon Jr./Sr. High Secretary

Homecoming Parade Coordinator

kfloyd@lcusd9.org

618-537-4423 Ext. 200